
From: R J  
Sent: 26 July 2023 21:07 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Fwd: References 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L One Museum Street 
 
 
Dear Camden Council Planning Department, David Fowler and Save Museum 
Street, 
 
I hope you are all well. 
 
Apologies. 
 
My other reasons for my strong objection to the very harmful One Museum 
Street scheme are as follows 
 
Too little housing is being provided, what is proposed will be dark and with a very 
badly designed back yard. 
 
Residents in the new housing will be forced to have their electric lights on all day 
due to lack of sunlight. 
 
 
I would appreciate it that Camden Council Planning Department could please help 
me and my local community by not approving this very harmful One Museum 
Street scheme. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rummana 
 
4 Aldwych Buildings  
 
 
 


